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CASE NUMBER:                                16-6474 
 
DATE/TIME OF INCIDENT:           9/10/2016 7:35 pm 
 
DATE/TIME OF RELEASE:            9/13/2016 4:45 pm 
 
NATURE OF STORY:                       Sex Abuse Report  
 
LOCATION:                                        1400 Lake Drive, Eugene 
 
DETAILS: 
 
On 9/10/2016 at 7:35 pm the Lane County Sheriff’s Office received a report of a possible sex abuse 
at 1400 Lake Drive in Eugene involving a female child.  The Lane County Sheriff’s Office 
detectives were assigned to investigate.  The investigation included an interview of the child 
conducted by professionals who specialize in working with children who may have experienced 
trauma.   At this point, there has not been any evidence to corroborate the report, and all 
investigative leads have been exhausted.  At this time we do not believe there is a threat to the 
public in relation to this case. 
 
No other information is available at this time. 
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